
Preschool Play & Picnic 

Dear families & friends, 

Please join us for a welcome to preschool picnic morning tea & play! 

 

Come along & meet some families & take part in some Harmony Week 
experiences with your child as we celebrate “everyone belongs”. 

When 

Tuesday 21st March from 9.30—11am 

Thursday 23rd March from 9.30-11am 
Bring along a picnic morning tea and stay for a 
play.  

PLEASE REMEMBER WE HAVE CHILDREN WITH EGG & NUT AL-
LERGIES IN ATTENDANCE SO PLEASE REFRAIN FROM BRINGING 
THESE FOODS. 

In the event of severe weather we will not modify plans, 
but we will keep you updated. Please check you emails and 
Facebook. 

On Thursday the 
seniors from our 
intergenerational 
play program will 
be our special 
guests at the picnic 
& Play. 


